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AMA CHARTER #895 

                                                                 

 The Bowman Filed Heritage event was a great success. Gary notes that we have a few lessons 

learned. As we gear up for next year’s 2019 100 Year Heritage event, our club will ensure that we 
have a bigger model display with more impressive and diverse set of models, including cars. The 
club will add to the booth support staff as well. More to look forward to in 2019. 

The car track continues to gain in popularity as some days there at least 8+ cars on the track at any 
one time. The field crew has made a few upgrades and the wear and tear on the sod proves the 
clubs participation in the car racing. Enjoy the car and track while the weather continues to stay 
windy. 

 The car drivers are discussing plans for future improvements which will be done in the fall and winter 
months. 

REMINDER: The Club is accepting the 2019 dues, which have been increased.  They are now $60 
renewal, $70 new member and $45 for new member mid-year. 

It’s election time.  All committee positions and three (3) board member positions are open.  

o As of the November meeting all officers are returning in 2019, running unopposed. 
o There were three volunteers to run for the Board vacant position that roll off in 2019. 

They are running unopposed. 
o A motion was made to request Board’s approval to forgo the ballot process as called 

out by the Club bylaws.  Since all running mates are unopposed it seemed wasteful to 
send out one sided ballots for a cost of $75 just to follow the process when the outcome 
will be obvious. The Board will provide the governance approval to adopt the alteration 
in procedure for this year’s elections. Write in voted can be made at the December 
4

th
 Club meeting/Christmas party. 

 Gary plans to follow up with Patrick Maloney of the Civil Air Patrol for some of our members to 

attend their meeting sometime early next year. They meet on Thursday nights. 

Reminder, the 2018 Christmas party will be held on December 4
th

 the first Tuesday of the 
month at the Aero Club at Bowman Field. As was done last year the party will be a pot luck 
get together. Bring your significant other, and kids. The Party starts at 7:30, set up at 7:00. We 
need side dishes, appetizers and desserts. The club will furnish the meat and drinks like last 
year.  Let’s have a great turn out! 
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